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- ~ .PHILADELPHI A ELECTRIC COM PANY

NUCLEAR GROUP HEADQUARTERS

955 65 CHESTERBROOK BLVD.

WAYNE, PA 19087 5691

(ais) s40-sooo

NUCLE AR ENGINEERING & SERVtCES DEPARTMENT
January 25, 1991

Docket Nos. 50-277
50-278
50-352
50-353

License Nos. DPR-44
DPR-56
NPF-39
NPF-85

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comissico
Attn: Docu mnt control Desk
Washington, ' IX: 20555

SUBJECI: Limrick Generating Station, Units 1 and 2-
Peach Bottcn Atcmic Power Station, Units 2 and 3
Generic Imtter 88-14, " Instrument Air Supply

.

System Problems Affecting Safety-Related Equipnent"
Clarification of Final Report Submittal Dates

PEFERENCE: 1. Latter frun J. W. Gallagher (PECo) to NRC dated
February 13, 1989

2. Istter frrn R. J. Clark (NRC) - to G. A. Hunger, Jr..
(PECo) dated May 23,.1990

3.- -Istter frun G. J. Beck (NRC) to NRC dated January
10,-1991

-4. Telecon between G. J. Beck (PECo) -arxl G. Y. Suh
(NRC) dated January 18, 1991

Dear Sirt

'Ibe reference 4 telec.m and a ' subsequent review of the related
---correspondence made m aware that the intent of our letter of January
"10,'.1991 (Ref.; 3) was not adequately ccamunicated. 'Ihis letter is
Intended to clarify the information previously provided as well as to.-

Lacknowledge that the incorrect informtion reflected .in the NRC letter
of May 23,1990 (Ref. 2) was based on informtion provided by
Philadelphia Electric.Conpany (PECo).
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In our letter dated February 13,1989 (Ref.1), PECo responded
to Generic letter 88-14, "Instnment Air Supply System Problems
Affectiry Safety-Related Equipment." 'Ihis response identified several !

actions to be conpleted and stated, in part, that "a summary report will
be submitted by 60 days followirg restart from the next refueling cutage
of Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station, Unit 3. . ." 'Ibe Nuclear Regulatory-
Consnission (NRC) response dated May 23,1990 (ref. 2) stated that a
sumary report on all actions taken at Peach Bottom and Limerick will be
submitted in the Sumer of 1991.

Information on Peach Bottan outage dates was verbally supplied
by us. It appears that the Summer-of 1991-date was based on our
inadvertent use of the PIRPS Unit 2 rather than Unit 3_ outage schedule.
Based on the current PBAPS Unit 3 outage schedule,.We anticipate that a
final response will be subnitted in early 1992. 'Ihe current scluduled
end date for the Unit 3 refueling outage is December 6,-1991.

3

To sumarize, based on our previous connitmnt and the current
Peach Bottom outage schedule a sumary report on actions taken at IGS
and Peach Battom in response to Generic Letter 88-14 will be suhnitted
in early 1992.
_.

We regret the inconvenience and misunderstanding caused by our
January.10, 1991 letter.

,

very truly yours,
,

} } ,7 ( $ Y
G. J.
Manager i

iLicensirg Section ' .
Nuclear Ergineering-and Services

GJB:mls

cc: . T. T. Martin, Mministrator, Region I, USNRC
J. J. Lyash, USNRC Senior Resident Ingxctor, PB
T. J. l<enny, USNRC Senior Resident Inspector, -IGS i
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